
From:
To: PSC Public Information Officer
Subject: Bluegrass Water rate increase for Delaplain sewer service area.
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 4:00:19 PM

Velma and Donald Claycomb Jr.   104 New Forest Court   Georgetown,Ky
40324

Case# 2020-00290

I am requesting intervention on this matter. We live in the I-75 & Delaplain Road interchange area (Scott County).
The proposal by Bluegrass Water will increase our sewer service bill from $12.50/month to $96.14/month, that's a
669.1% increase. That is outrageous, my family can't afford to pay that amount per month. I don't know what we
will do if this goes through. Your help in this matter would be greatly appreciated. 
Thank you,
Velma Claycomb
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